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Camel’s Hump Nordic Ski Area

CAMEL’S HUMP NORDIC NEWS FLASH!!

Hi Skiers,

CHNSA is more than excited to announce that we recently received an anonymous $10,000 donation, by far the largest gift in our forty-five year history, to further our trail projects.  For perspective, this donation will support two solid 40 hour weeks of trail building excavator work.
This comes at the same time that we are recovering from a logging operation that decimated a portion of the trail network…Woodchuck Ramble, Upper Woodchuck, upper Stagecoach Road, Bear Claw, and access to the popular Lion’s Ridge trail.

The timing could not have been more fortuitous for the donation!  We are currently scrambling to beat the weather and finish restoring access to the Lion’s Ridge trail and reclamation of the Bear Claw trail and a portion of Woodchuck Ramble.  I can guarantee that, given the widespread trail damage and alteration of the woods, the positive transformation carried out by the artful excavator work of Nils Smith is quite dramatic.

The $10,000 donation by a skier who has skied at Camel’s Hump Nordic for most (if not all) of our 45 years, is not the only gift we have received in recent weeks.  We were surprised to find in the mail a letter indicating that we will be receiving a $1200 grant from the Heron Foundation, based in New Haven, Connecticut.  Additionally, another friend of CHNSA has verbally committed to a $1000 gift, and Rice Lumber, in Shelburne, just made an in-kind donation of over $400 in bridge materials so we can do repairs to two of our nine substantial trail bridges.  Other donations since the summer have amounted to $600, bringing the total to $13,200.
To honor all these donors, a CHNSA Board member will donate $2000, bringing the donations for FY ’25 to over $15,000, all of which will bring us closer to completing the master trails plan for the ski center.  Can we honor the original donor’s $10,000 gift by matching it to a total of $20,000?  We now need less than $5000 to reach this year’s goal in pursuit of trail restoration and construction of two trails that exist on the drawing board, and that we would like to make a reality before I step away!!

So, we’re half way there.  Is there a friend of CHNSA who would be willing to make another $2000 gift?  Are there a couple of $1000 donors?  There are close to two thousand people receiving this letter, so maybe we’ll blow right past the $10,000 matching goal with $100 donations.  
Keeping in mind that two friends of CHNSA have made recent land purchases locking in informal protections on the land for many years to come, we hope you will consider matching their vision with a generous donation.

Hunting season ends on December 15, so that will be our unofficial opening date.  Two bridges still to repair, waterbar bridges to lay down, a little more excavator work in the logged area, and the trails are in great shape!!  Time to get the machines ready to go and be ready for snow!!  
After 45 years, I’m shameless when it comes to asking for support for CHNSA.  Thank you for yours!! 
Remember, CHNSA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, so your donations are tax-deductible.

Dave Brautigam, President, CHNSA
P.O. Box 43, Huntington, VT 05462 • 802.735.5490
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